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Year 5/6  Assembly


Years 5 and 6 will be presenting assembly on Friday 1st March at 2.30pm. Everyone is very welcome to attend. 


Calling for help!!!





Only 11 children so far have brought back their reply slips for the concert in Church on Thursday, 4th April. Please can we beg you to support this concert by allowing your child to take part and by coming to watch if possible. We need at least 20 children in the choir. Letters were initially given out to children from years 2 and upwards. However, we will extend this out to children from Reception. Tickets to watch the concert are £3.00 and ALL proceeds will go towards Cancer Research. Letters will be sent home again tonight. Please support this event if you can. 





Dates for your diary


26th Feb – Chester Zoo (yr5/6)


27th Feb – Governor Committees 4pm


28th Feb – yr. 3/4 gymnastics comp


1st March – yr.5/6 assembly (2.30pm)


6th March – Ash Wednesday


7th March – World Book Day


11th March – swimming gala


14th March – yrs. 2/3/4 healthy lunch


15th March – Red Nose Day


15th March – Pre-school, Rec/1 assembly (2.30pm)   


20th March – Rec / yr. 1 - Barton Grange


21st March – Under 7’s mini skills


22nd March – Yrs. 2/3/4 assembly (2.30pm)


25th March – Safety Town yrs. 5/6


27th March – Winmarleigh 


2nd April – parents evening 3.30 – 6pm


4th April – Spring Concert 7pm


5th April – Children’s Talent Show 1.30pm 





 


    











Welcome Back


Welcome back to school after the half term holiday. We hope you all had a peaceful break and enjoyed some lovely family time together.





Mini bus


Our mini bus has arrived. Its first trip out will be tomorrow when Miss Cookson’s class will be going to Chester Zoo. Thankyou everyone for all your support and help in securing it. We have got all sorts of things planned and places to visit! Unfortunately, we have only had replies from 5 families requesting to use the bus for pickups and drop offs to and from school. At the present time, this isn’t really viable for a member of staff to do. If you haven’t sent your slip back but are interested, please do so ASAP. 





Chester Zoo


Children in year 5 and 6 will be going to Chester Zoo tomorrow (Tuesday 26th Feb) on our new mini bus. Mrs Butcher will be driving with Miss Cookson. Please can the children bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. The children need to be in school uniform please. They should be back in Chipping for 3.15pm. If there are delays on the road, we will let you know ASAP.   





Years 3 and 4 Gymnastics Competition


Children in years 3/4 will be attending a competition at the City of Preston Gymnastics Club on Thursday, 28th February from 12.30 until 3.30pm.  





World Book Day


It is World Book Day on Thursday, 7th March. We would like to encourage the children to come to school dressed up as a character from a book they have at home and to bring that book in ready to talk about the character.

















  

















